
RESPONSIBLE 

RADIO 

Offices and Studios 998 Farmington Avenue West Hartford, Conn. 06107 Phone 521-1550 

November 25, 1963 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R. D. 2#, Box 298 
Walnutport, PA. 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

I should like to acknowledge your letter of November 10, 1563. 
It is accurate and informative to us. 

Thank you for your thoughtfullness and effort. 

Sincerely, 

David Zadek 
Chief Engineer 
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